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California Water Resources Control Board
1001 I St.
Sacramento,Ca. 95814

California:Approve Klamath Dam Removal 401 Permit

I am writing to you to comment on the Draft EIR for the removal of the 4 dams on the 
Klamath River.  

I urge the Water Resources Control Board to approve the 401 Permit and let’s get those 
dams removed from the Klamath River. 

We need to bring the Salmon back to healthy population levels. Lots of Salmon is a win win 
for everyone in our region. Environmentally, Economically, Culturally and it's also the right 
thing to do.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment
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